

# 2015-11-11 Meeting notes

## Date

11 Nov 2015


## Attendees

- [Alison Langmead](#)
- [Paul Rodriguez](#)
- [Unknown User \(a-craig\)](#)
- [Sandeep Puthanveetil Satheesan](#)

## Goals

- Updates
- Meeting format

## Discussion items

Item	Who	Notes
Updates	Sandeep	<div><div><div> <a href="#">DEBOD-16</a> - Jira project doesn't exist or you don't have permission to view it.</div></div><div>- document de-skewing task</div></div> <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Continuing with preprocessing tasks</li><li>• Fixed issues with processing RAW images in Clowder<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>◦ Changes will get reflected at Debod Clowder instance soon</li></ul></li><li>• Clowder instance running at <a href="http://debod.ncsa.illinois.edu/clowder">http://debod.ncsa.illinois.edu/clowder</a></li></ul>
Updates	Paul	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Going through the shared links , clowder, etc</li></ul>
Questions	Alison	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Possible timeframe for getting numbers from the documents?</li></ul>

## Action items

- ☒ Sandeep Puthanveetil Satheesan - To reschedule next meeting since the original meeting is on the day before Thanksgiving
- ☒ Sandeep Puthanveetil Satheesan -To give a demo on Clowder in the near future
- ☐